
  

 CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              May 10, 2021 

 

 

COMMUNICATION   
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent’s Award.  The award is 

given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for May were Chloe 

Campbell, first grade and to third graders Syrha Erickson and CJ Valdenegro.  

 

Board Specialization: Chair Duringer reported on equity and district leadership. Director 

Tenbusch reported on wellness with the help of Audrey Borders, Wellness Coordinator; Rod 

Baney, Food Services Supervisor; Sue Harte, Jr/Sr High Counselor and Jenelle Stone, Mental 

Health Counselor.  

 

The Board will answer a survey to determine Summer Board Retreat availability. 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION 
 Approved meeting minutes of the April Regular Board Meeting. 

 Acknowledged the hire of Marc Cordle, Boys’ JV Basketball Coach.   

 Approved the hire of Kassidy Shryock, 7-12 English Teacher and Sarah Bright, 

Science/Math Teacher. 

 Approved the Student Investment Account (SIA) Grant Agreement.   

 Adopted Transfer Resolutions No. 5-01-21 and No. 5-02-21. 

 Deleted Board Policies; GBEA, Workers’ Compensation Insurance and GBEA-AR, Early 

Return to the Workplace 

 

 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

MAY 17, 2021 – 6:30 P.M., CLHS CAFETERIA 

 

 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING  

JUNE 14, 2021 – 6:30 P.M., CLHS CAFETERIA 


